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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: SKWeave@aol.com 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 7:31 AM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: Open pit hearing 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Although we am not sure my email comments w i l l be allowed i n t o the p u b l i c 
record, we would l i k e t o send them t o you nonetheless. We l i v e i n 
C e r r i l l o s and i t i s impossible t o attend the hearings you are c u r r e n t l y 
conducting. We would l i k e t o go.on record i n support of repealing Rule 50 
[9.15.17.2.50 NMACJand r e p l a c i n g i t w i t h a proposed new r u l e t o be 
c o d i f i e d as 19.15.17 NMAC. 

Thank you f o r your time and concern. 

Best regards, 

Suzi and Kevin Weaver 

94A Camino Querencia 

C e r r i l l o s , NM 87010 

424-3669 
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